


NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
TOWN OF BURKE BOARD OF SUPERVISORS

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a Public Hearing will be conducted by the Town of Burke Plan Commission and the Board of Supervisors on Wednesday, July 2, 2025 beginning at 5:30 p.m. at the Town of Burke Town Hall (5365 Reiner Road, Madison), to consider a proposed amendment to the Town of Burke Comprehensive Plan: Map 8 Future Land Use and the accompanying rezoning. The purpose of the public hearing is to accept public comments on the proposed amendment and rezoning application. 

An application has been filed by Khris Barber on behalf of Precision Investment Solutions LLC requesting an amendment to the land use plan map adopted as part of the Town Comprehensive Plan. The application requests that the land use plan map be amended to change the land use designation of 3.48 acres of tax parcel 0810-084-9190-6, located at 5834 Cty Hwy CV, from Single Family Residential to Industrial.

The public may review copies of the application and the Comprehensive Plan at the Town Hall during regular town office hours. Interested parties may contact PJ Lentz, Town Clerk, at 608-825-8420 or Clerk@TownofBurke.com to obtain a copy of the application or for additional information regarding this application. 
During the Public Hearing, the public is invited to speak on the proposed plan amendment and rezoning. Written comments may be submitted to the Town Clerk until 5:00 p.m. on June 30 and shall become part of the record. The Public Hearing shall be closed when all interested parties in attendance have had an opportunity to offer comment. 
Upon the close of the Public Hearing, a meeting of the Town of Burke Plan Commission may be called to order and the application shall be addressed per the agenda. 

By:______________________________
PJ Lentz, Town Administrator Clerk


POSTED: | Town Hall, Felland and Burke, Hwy 19 and Portage Rd

